
illness and is quite 

prevalent in young 

children, so the 

more money raised, 

the better chance we 

have of research 

being successful in 

finding a cure. 

Teachers are very 

busy, at the moment, 

writing end of first 

semester reports. 

These will be 

available to parents 

during the last week 

of school. Further 

details of dates and 

time for collection 

will be posted in the 

next newsletter. 

Reward Day is 

Wednesday July 1st; 

students who have 

demonstrated 

regular attendance 

and have displayed 

consistent acceptable 

behaviour will be 

given an invitation 

to attend this 

performance  

Pearl Norman 

Deputy Principal 

Term 2 is rolling by 

very quickly, and 

what a busy 

productive term it 

has been. 

Interschool sport 

has been enjoyable 

for all participants, 

with all teams 

enjoying success.  

The final interschool 

games are next 

Friday 19th June. The 

soccer and the 

football teams have 

the opportunity to 

win the Eagles cup 

and soccer cup 

(again). 

The choir has also 

been very busy with 

multiple 

performances.  Next 

Wednesday the 

choir will be 

performing at 

Kardinya shopping 

centre at 1.30pm. 

Parents and friends 

are very welcome to 

come and listen and 

enjoy the event. 

The Lightning 

Carnival is 

scheduled for 

Thursday 25th June. 

Caralee CS will be 

entering a hockey 

team, a football team, 

two netball teams and 

a soccer team. 

Participants will be 

from Year 6 with 

selected students 

from Years 4 and 5 

making up numbers. 

Caralee CS is hosting 

the hockey at 

Winnacott Oval, and 

the P&C are planning 

to have a sausage 

sizzle at the venue for 

supporters. 

This Friday 12th June 

we are having a 

“Pirate Day”. 

Students (and staff) 

are encouraged to 

dress up as a pirate. A 

gold coin donation is 

asked from all who 

participate, money 

raised goes towards 

research into 

childhood brain 

cancer. This is a 

particularly nasty 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

Term 2 

 Fri, 12th June           

Pirate Day 

 Fri, 19th June           

Interschool Games 

 23rd to 26th June 

Book Fair 

 Wed, 24th June            

Assembly B1 9.00am 

 Thu, 25th June          

Lightning Carnival 

 Wed, 1st July      

Reward Day 
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MSHS Enrolments 

P & C News 

REMINDER for parents of Yr 6s wanting to go to Melville SHS in 2016,  that enrolments 

are due in before the end of this term – i.e. 30 June 2015.   

BOOK FAIR 
BOOK FAIR ! 

4 Days Only ! Tues, 23rd June to Fri, 26th June 

All sales go towards purchasing new books and resources to benefit the 

children and teachers of Caralee & FLDC 
Please call:  

Natalie on Mobile: 0429 100 096  

Email: CaraleeCS.PandC@gmail.com 

We would love some volunteers who are able to help classes write their  

wish lists to take home, as well as staff the library between 3 to 4pm 

BOOK FAIR ! 
ALL WELCOME ALL WELCOME 
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Visual Arts 

Student Councillors have      
organised a "Space Art      
Competition". Entries cost 20c 
per art piece and you can enter 
as many times as you like.  
Everyone is welcome to enter 
the art competition.  
 
This term we have trialled an 
Art Extension program for the 
upper year students.  Students 
from D1 and D2 have been se-
lected to participate in an art 
extension class with Mr Sam 
Atkins. Students have been 
learning and creating art works 
from the famous artist Picasso. 
This Art extension program will 
continue next term. 
 
A fun website that all children 
have been trialling in the art 
room is Mr Picasso head. This 
website is a fun and interactive 
way to create a self portrait 
using Picasso's style of art. Visit 
http://www.picassohead.com/ . 
 

Aleisha Cotton                          
Visual Arts Teacher 
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Choir 

COCKBURN 

The choir had another fantastic 
performance at Cockburn this 
week. They performed in front 
of other schools and parents, 
showcasing their talent and 
great manners! Well done again 
to our dancers, actors and choir 
leaders who made the event 
even more entertaining!  

KARDINYA 

Thankyou to students who are 
returning notes early. Keep it 
up! For those who haven't, 
please return notes for Kardinya 
ASAP. The excursion is next 
Wednesday and we perform at 
Kardinya Shopping Centre out-
side of Kmart at 1.30pm. We 
look forward to seeing you 
there! 

BURSWOOD  

Parents you are able to order 
tickets through the school up 
until Friday, 26th June. After 
this date, all tickets must be 
purchased online through 
Ticketmaster. Tickets are $23. 
We perform on Wednesday,  
the 23rd September. 

CARALEE’S GOT TALENT 

Thank you to all the students 
who have participated in the 
CGT auditions this year. The 
talent and diversity was    
amazing! Students enjoyed 
watching and listening to each 
other demonstrate their talent 
and wait in anticipation for the 
results. These will be           
announced later in the term. 

 

 

Mrs Mills                             
Music Specialist 

Sport 

Last week Caralee played 
Rossmoyne PS in football, soccer 
and Netball.  The A teams play 
for the Eagles cup in footy,    
soccer cup and Fever cup for 
netball.  The football and soccer 
won and remain undefeated for 
the season. The next games 
against Parkwood PS will decide 
the winners for the season. The 
netball team lost but can still win 
the Fever cup if results go their 
way in other fixtures. 

Parents and supporters are en-
couraged to come and support 
our teams from 1.30pm on    
Friday 19th of June in our last 
football, soccer, netball and 
hockey round against Parkwood 
PS played here at school and 
Winnacott oval. 

Mr Shapcott, Dp Principal 

PICK UP A ENROLMENT PACK TODAY FROM THE FRONT OFFICE 

 Highly experienced Kindy staff 

 Attractive modern classrooms and play areas 

 State of the art I.T. resources 

 Quality teaching programs based on the Australian Curriculum 

Kindergarten positions are filling fast! 

http://www.picassohead.com/
http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


COMMUNITY NEWS 

Sound for Life &  

Melville Occupational Therapy  

Invite you to attend a FREE talk on 

Children’s Health & Nutrition 

By Corrin Ainley, Nutritionist 

Tuesday June 23rd 6.45pm for a 7pm Start 

Melville OT & EL for Children 

9 Hulme Court 

 

Booking are essential,  

Please book no later than Monday, June 22nd on 

93299900 or 93299500 

 


